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April 11, 1989
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555
Subjec’': Crystal River Unit 3

Docket No. 50-302

Operating License No. DPR-72

Technical Specification Change Request No. 134

Anticipated Transients Without Scram

Reactor Trip Breaker Shunt Trip

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) hereby withdraws Technical
Specification Change Hequest No. 134. Proposed changes will be
incorporated, as applicable, in the Technical Specification
Improvement Program (TSIP). These changes will be consistent with
existing staff guidance. In the interim, until approval of the TSIP
submittal, thes OPERABILITY requirements of NRC Generic Letter 85-10
will apply and surveillance procedures will remain in accordance
with NRC Generic Letter B5-10.

Sincerely,
A\
‘ ‘

Rolf'C. Widell, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Support
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xXC: Regional Administrator, Region 11
Senior Resident Inspector
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